
Support for the Oceanic Nutrition Leadership Platform (ONLP) Course  

The Nutri*on Society of New Zealand (NSNZ) is proud to offer support to its members to 
a=end the Oceanic Nutri*on Leadership PlaAorm (ONLP) course. As part of this ini*a*ve, 
NSNZ offers financial assistance of $2000 to two nutri*onists per course. One of these grants 
specifically supports a Māori nutri*onist a=end the ONLP course. 
 
What is the ONLP? 
The ONLP is an initiative of the Nutrition Society of Australia in partnership with the 
Nutrition Society of New Zealand and the Pacific Islands. The aim is to develop leadership 
capability and foster connec*vity in the field of nutri*on across the Oceania region.  
 
The ONLP course 
The ONLP course is a 6 day course aimed at leadership development for early- and mid-
career individuals working in nutrition related fields within Oceanic countries. 
 
How can you apply for this funding? 
1. Apply for the ONLP course here. 
2. In your applica*on, specify that you are a member of the NSNZ and would like to be 

considered for the funding. The ONLP selec*on commi=ee review and select the 
successful applicants. 

https://www.onlp.org/course/
https://www.onlp.org/course/

